
  

COUNCIL – 12 DECEMBER 2012 
 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION 

 
 
Question 1 

 
Mr J Horrax, Bishop’s Stortford resident, to ask the Executive Member for 
Economic Development: 

 

"Would Councillor Phillips like to take the opportunity to consider whether, 
given the lack of parking available in the Chantry permit scheme for 
residents of Rye Street to park close to their homes (defined as Lindsey 
Road, Rye Street and Stane Close) and the results of the community 
consultation which reported back at the end of September showing a 
severe negative impact on the residents of Rye Street, they might be 
allowed to re-use Grange Paddocks car park for no additional pay-and-
display charges, as per the arrangements pre-pay-and-display, provided 
they have a valid parking permit?" 
 


